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From: Yinger, Kaylee M
Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 8:47 AM
To: Mcdonald, Taylor
Cc: Staton, Jennifer A
Subject: RE: Public Record Request

Hi Taylor, 
 
This RFP has not been awarded yet. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and interest in doing business with the Beaufort County School District. 
 
Kaylee Yinger, CPPB 
Procurement Coordinator 
Beaufort County School District 
P. O. Box 309 
Beaufort, SC 29901 
Office – (843) 322-2349 
Cell – (757) 323-0833 
Fax – (843) 322-0793 
Kaylee.yinger@beaufort.k12.sc.us 
Register as a vendor with us! 

 
 
 
 
From: Mcdonald, Taylor <Taylor.Mcdonald@aus.com>  
Sent: Monday, October 12, 2020 2:20 PM 
To: Yinger, Kaylee M <Kaylee.Yinger@beaufort.k12.sc.us> 
Subject: Public Record Request 
 
** WARNING: This email originated from outside of Beaufort County School District’s email system. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ** 
 
We respectfully request a copy of the bid tabulations and a copy of the winning proposal for Solicitation No. 
20-035 for Armed Security Guard Services. 
 
In keeping with our environmental "Go Green" initiatives, we request that these materials be provided in 
electronic format.  
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If you have any questions or need more information in order to expedite this request, please call me at 954-
415-7419 or by email at taylor.mcdonald@aus.com. 
 
Taylor McDonald 
Director Government Services | Southeast Region 
  
Allied Universal 
C: 954.415.7419 | taylor.mcdonald@aus.com  
www.AUS.com 
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